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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary 11 March 1981
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The Prime Minister has asked me
to write to you on her behalf to say
how grateful she was to you for making
it possible for her to give last
Friday evening's dinner in the Parliament
Buildings at Stormont. She thought that
this was a most suitable setting for
the occasion, and she was very pleased

that all the arrangements went off so
smoothly.

John Kennedy Esq.
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